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I am very small in the Forex Market but I am wondering why you want to put more
restrictions on the US investors than the rest of the world have.

Those of us in the US face more regulations now than our counter parts in other countries.

Let’s leave well enough alone.

Thanks, John
www.stipetravel.com
John R. Stipe
P. O. Box 506
Forrest City, AR 72336
870 633 4523


